From: Eulks, Brett

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly
Subject: Re: Todd 36 St 1 - Cotton Draw Ut SWD 181
Date: Friday, November 13, 2015 10:17:45 AM
Mike,

As mentioned in emails prior, Enviroclean sent those plans without my approval. Devon will be utilizing Safety &
Environmental Solutions on these two jobs. | apologize for the confusion.

That being said, if you still feel we need to meet on these two plans | can be available next Wednesday morning at
10 if that would work for you?

Thanks,
Brett

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 13, 2015, at 9:42 AM, "Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD"
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us<mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>> wrote:

RE: Devon * Todd 36 State 1 * 30-015-20341 * Date of release: 1/21/2015
Devon * Cotton Draw Ut SWD 181 * 30-015-41649 * Date of release: 2/24/2015

Brett,

OCD is in receipt of remediation proposals from two different contractors for the above referenced releases. We
would like to schedule a meeting in the OCD Artesia office to discuss these sites. Please advise when might be
convenient for you to meet.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210

0: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended
recipient(s), are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of all or any portion of
this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the
sender immediately by return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.


mailto:Brett.Fulks@dvn.com
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us
mailto:stucker@blm.gov
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

